
The Farm Bill is one of the most important pieces of 
legislation that Congress regularly reauthorizes, and the 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) is a 
vital part of the Farm Bill. Through the SNAP program, 
Congress has the ability to combat hunger by 
strengthening essential programs; removing barriers to 
access for struggling individuals and families; and 
increasing access to affordable, nutritious foods to 
support good nutrition and health.
Cuts to essential safety net programs like SNAP will harm 
the most vulnerable members of society, including 
children, seniors, people with disabilities, and the 
unemployed. The program ensures that, even in the 
midst of the current economic climate, families will be 
able to meet their most basic need for food. 
We need Congress to provide marginalized populations 
better access to SNAP by removing overly restrictive 
elements such as work requirements, immigrant bans, 
and time limits for adults without dependents.
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